REAL ESTATE SALES LETTER

The Towers of Cotillo, 

February 02, 20XX

Dear Mr. Gómez, Davila:

We were pleased with your visit to our office. It was a very pleasant talk, where he showed that he knows a lot about our sector. Knowing that she is still looking for a new home, we have prepared the following information for her, which we know she will like very much.

We have some beautiful residences available a few miles from your work. A project that is just beginning, with houses with 4 rooms, 2 floors and 500 square meters of construction.

In the brochure, you will be able to see the photos of the model house. The project is central, close to everything, with all the services available. Being one of the first, you have the option of choosing a corner house, which covers more land for the same price.

If you want to visit the work, I can accompany you if you wish. The first houses will be delivered in approximately 6 months, and you can set aside the pre-sale price with a small initial.

All the information is in the brochure explained. If you have any questions, feel free to call me. Do not miss this opportunity! Your family will thank you.

We look forward to it.

Yours truly,

franklin table
Sales Manager
Real Estate "My Little House".


